
From: Jonathan Rae <> 
Sent: 28 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Re: NP Policy C12 
 
Dear madam/sir, 
 
I’m writing in support of the new policy c12 - former dairy crest site. 
 
I hope all opportunity will be given for the local community to realise a long held 
aspirations to create a meaningful and sustainable mix of businesses, local housing 
and transport facilities. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ruth and Jon Rae 
 

The Edgy Veggie Kitchen 


